
Donald  J.  Trump:  fearless
courage, for God, for family
and for country
Bias has always been a factor in journalism. It’s nearly
impossible to remove. Humans have their thoughts, and keeping
them out of your work is difficult. But 2016 saw the remaining
veneer of credibility, thin as it was, stripped away and set
on fire. —Derek Hunter, Former NeverTrumper Talk Show Host

The Spine of Steel

In the face of the most horrific attacks on his person, his
family, and his policies, Trump has withstood the avalanche of
media bias and hatred and never wavered. He has shown he
definitely has what it takes to be the 45th President of the
United States of America.

Remember the one man in
China’s Tiananmen Square who stood defiantly against the
tanks? He was mowed down for wanting freedom. The Clinton
Machine including main stream media, the Justice Department,
the republican 5th column, and every globalist in America, has
excoriated Trump with lies, hatred, and half-truths. They too
wanted Trump mowed down. But he stood defiantly in the face of
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all the hatred. And he stood because he knows that America is
on the precipice of destruction and only he can save her. He
has shown a spine of steel, true chutzpah!

He gave up a life of leisure, a life filled with wonderful
accomplishments,  with  family,  with  business,  with  his
children, and he did it for America, and for all of us, and he
continually tells us that he loves us.

I’m so proud to have been a supporter of this amazing man from
the very beginning of his campaign.

FBI Reopens Investigation into Hillary Email Use

Trump, speaking to cheering supporters Friday afternoon in
Manchester, N.H., praised the FBI for having the “courage” to
“right the horrible mistake that they made” – saying he hopes
that is “corrected.” 

“Hillary Clinton’s
corruption is on a scale we have never seen before,” Trump
said. “We must not let her take her criminal scheme into the
Oval Office.”
In a nod to the significance of the FBI’s announcement, Trump
quipped: “The rest of my speech is going to be so boring.”



WikiLeaks Has Finally Burst the Hillary Clinton Bubble

If Bill Clinton can pardon the Riches, then Donald Trump can
pardon and bring home, Julian Assange. 

When the mainstream media, including the New York Times, Wall
Street Journal, MSNBC, Bloomberg, and Washington Post, have
lifted their coordinated blackout on all things negative about
Hillary Clinton, you know it’s bad. Next week, Julian Assange
is set to release Hillary’s actual emails which could be the
smoking gun that finally brings her down.” 

Be sure to watch the Fox segment below:

Indictment Coming for Hillary?

Of course, the question remains, will the powers-that-be
protect Hillary Rodham Clinton. Julian Assange assures us that
the next batch of emails he releases will be enough to indict
Hillary. Assange also made it clear that there is no evidence
of Russian involvement, despite the Clinton campaign’s
claims. 

Julian Assange is still holed up in the Ecuadorian Embassy in
London, but he’s sure been busy! Not only has he released
20,000 emails from the Democratic National Committee, now he
says he’ll be releasing more, enough to see Hillary Clinton
indicted and arrested. All I can say is, “It’s about danged
time.”

Assange has given a number of interviews where he states there
is no evidence that any of these emails came from Russian
sources. He has said that the DNC servers were ripe for
hacking and were riddled with holes. He says that when the
Clinton Campaign talks about having proof the emails were
hacked by Russians, he says he doesn’t know what they’re
talking about, but they’re not talking about my leak. He said
that maybe someday his sources will step forward and some will
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have egg on their faces.

Of course, it’s not important where the emails come from, but
what is in them! What they have now is the Clinton Campaign
using diversion to escape the truth of these emails…what she
does is blame the Russians, blame the Russians, over and over
again, and say that these were private emails that were
hacked. Well, Hill, your private emails have exposed you and
your entire rotten corrupt campaign.

No kidding Hillary, they
were emails that were not on a secured server. You got people
killed because of your ineptness and laziness as the Secretary
of State under the Obama administration, who absolutely
detests you and your husband. I wouldn’t be surprised if
Valerie Jarrett and Michelle Obama are gleeful about this.

We know that Obama supports you only because he wants you to
continue his policies. We know and Obama knows that Donald J.
Trump will dismantle everything that this Marxist Muslim
loving president has done to our beloved country.

Anthony Weiner, Huma Abedin and Chelsea Clinton

The possibility of Hillary occupying the White House again is
frightening…we know too much about this woman. She has
consistently covered up the controversy regarding her
unauthorized emails, she was on trial for how she responded to
the Benghazi attack which left four Americans dead because of



her failure to react in time to save them. Bill really hasn’t
helped her out as he has grabbed headlines for his sex
scandals, and his ill-gotten statements while campaigning.
Hillary continually blames innocent Trump for the things that
she herself has done. She’s guilty…we all know it.

Clinton emails that
prompted a review were actually found on Anthony Weiner’s
device…so just how much did Huma Abedin tell her husband,
Anthony Weiner? The guy is a total pervert. So, where does
this leave us? Trump’s statements about Weiner were spot on
when he called him a security risk reflective of Hillary’s bad
judgment.

The “pay to play” Clinton Foundation has been exposed with
emails from the former president’s daughter, whose name is on
the foundation, accusing his aides of “hustling” business to
win clients at foundation events. We have Chelsea insisting
that these aides were taking “significant sums of money from
my parents personally.”

And we have longtime Hillary loyalist Huma Abedin concerned
about the former secretary of State promising to attend a
foundation event in Morocco at the request of its king, who
had just promised a $12-million donation to the foundation.
“She created this mess and she knows it,” Abedin wrote.
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Conclusion

Just remember, a lot can happen in 10 days, and I really don’t
trust the entire Justice Department or anyone in this present
administration. So, we have to keep working and praying.
Hillary will not go down without a fight, and God only knows
what she’ll do next.

This is not a rightwing conspiracy Hillary, you did this to
yourself, and blessed be, Julian Assange is exposing all of
it.

It’s time to elect a man who is not a politician. It’s time to
elect an outsider. It’s time to elect a businessman. It’s time
to elect someone who wants to make America great again. It’s
time to elect a man who will DRAIN THE SWAMP! Vote to save
America! Vote for Donald J. Trump.


